

BI-MONTHLY BULLETIN

THE DINNER-DANCE

WELL, once more the Club has made whoopee at its Annual Show-time Dinner-Dance, and this year, we think, its members and their guests made whoopier whoopee than ever!

Certainly the speeches control signals proved a useful innovation, while the

cabaret items, contributed by Elsie and Doris Waters, Mr. John Tilley and the Western Brothers, went down exceedingly well.

To Mr. Briscoe, the Park Lane Hotel's managerial genius, belongs the credit for an excellent dinner and the smooth working of the cocktail and seating arrangements.

It is with some confidence that we predict that everyone who attended this year's "do" will want to be present again next year, and so we take this early opportunity to announce that we have arranged to hold the Club's Annual Dinner-Dance at the Park Lane Hotel again on the second Thursday of next year's Show-week.

Below, we reproduce one of the two photographs



taken at the dinner. The other photograph will appear in the next issue of THE M.G. MAGAZINE.

AND NOW-THE CENTRES . . .

There is always a spate of Club functions at this time of the year and it is fitting, therefore, that our various centres should

be in the swim.

Thus on Thursday, 16th, the Midlands Centre is to foregather at the new Billesley Hotel, King's Heath, Birmingham, where a dinner is to be followed by much tripping of the not-so-light-but-quite-fantastic!

Similarly, our Northern Centre will hold its first Annual Dinner-Dance on Saturday, November 25th, at the Royal Station Hotel, Newcastle-on-Tyne.

From what one knows of the keenness of these Centres, excellent fun is assured in both instances, and prospective as well as actual members will receive a hearty welcome.

Should anyone who contemplates going to either

